CONFIDENTIAL

"

10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SW1A 2AA

From the Principal Private Secretary
16 September, 1988.

R

BROADCASTING WHITE PAPER

The Prime Minister has seen your letter to'me of 14 September
about the handling of this White Paper.

She has agreed that the White Paper should be tabled
for discussion in Cabinet, and the Cabinet Office will be
in touch with you about precise timings. She has noted that
the Foreign Secretary and the Secretary of State for Education
have a particular Departmental interest in the White Paper,
and suggests that they should be invited to the meeting of
Misc 128 which will consider the Broadcasting White Paper.

I am sending a copy of this letter to Trevor Woolley

(Cabinet Office).
A/tft/é ('\./(0/5

(N.L. Wicks)

P.J.C. Mawer, Esqg.,
Home Office.
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